To whom it may concern,

On behalf of Bis, | would like to formally pledge our support for Whitehaven’s Vickery
Extension Project.

Bis is a leading mining services company that has been moving resources since 1915. Today
we haul, transport, process and handle millions of tonnes of raw materials and commodities
for our customers every year.

One of our valued customers is Whitehaven Coal, who we have been providing a range of
haulage solutions, underground equipment hire and site services to support their operations
for the past five years.

Our workforce in Gunnedah is 60 strong and our people are active and committed members
of the local community. As a company we also provide support to local organisations in the
region.

Bis is proudly affiliated with Whitehaven and we stand behind their application for Vickery.
We believe it will provide positive benefits for the community and the wider region.

Please contact me directly should you wish to discuss further.

Sincerely,

Brad Rogers
CEO
Bis
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